LETTER OF INQUIRY

ATTN: DEVELOPMENT

From: Holden Karnofsky, Executive Director

The Clear Fund

61 E 3 St Apt 19

New York, NY 10003

Registration page: http://preapplication.clearfund.org Website: http://www.clearfund.org

grants@clearfund.org

To Whom It May Concern:

Your organization may qualify to apply for a grant from The Clear Fund, a recently established public foundation.  Registering your interest is simple and must be done soon, so if you have any interest, please take five minutes to register with us at http://preapplication.clearfund.org.
Who we are and what we offer.  The Clear Fund was established by a group of donors with broad humanitarian interests, who believe that individuals should have access to the same sort of thorough evaluations that large grantmakers carry out.  To that end, we are looking for nonprofits that can demonstrate proven, effective, scalable ways of helping people.  We plan to evaluate these nonprofits thoroughly and publish our findings on a public website, to help individual donors seeking help with making high-impact donations.  The best nonprofits we find will receive our grants and our public recommendations.

We will be evaluating nonprofits in several different categories relating to health, human services, and education, and awarding a single winner within each category with a one-time unrestricted grant of $20,000 to $50,000.  We expect the process to be very thorough and extremely competitive; however, it will not require a project proposal, but only thorough information on the activities your organization already carries out.  We do not design or request programs; we are donors, looking for nonprofits that know their work better than we do, and we plan to allocate unrestricted funding to these nonprofits.

Please register your potential interest by Tuesday, June 19, 5:00pm.  In this preliminary phase, we are looking for basic information that we were not reliably able to get from the public records we used to find your organization.  If you may be interested in applying for a grant, please fill out our simple online survey at http://preapplication.clearfund.org.  It takes around five minutes to complete and requires only the most basic knowledge of your organization.  We will follow up by email if there is a potential fit.  (Note that we do not currently have an email address for your organization.)  The survey should not require executive time.

More information about The Clear Fund is available at http://www.clearfund.org.  If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at grants@clearfund.org.

If you have any potential interest in a Clear Fund grant, please fill out the survey as soon as possible.  We may not be able to consider submissions after the deadline.  If there is a potential fit, we will send much more detail on our process before asking you to decide on applying.

Best, 

Holden Karnofsky

Executive Director, The Clear Fund

